
Community Forum
Cambrian School District, September 19 @ 6 p.m.

Dear Cambrian Community,
The next Cambrian School District Board of Trustees meeting will be
held Thursday, September 19, 2019 at the Professional Development
Center at the District O�ce (4115 Jacksol Drive, San Jose, CA 95124).
 
A special community forum will take place from 6:00 - 7:00 p.m. to
discuss revenue-enhancing property redevelopment within the
District. Then, the regular meeting will begin at 7:00 p.m.
 
Cambrian School District contracted with Terra Realty Advisors to
investigate future revenue generating options as it relates to District-
owned property. At the August 15, 2019 Board meeting, Mr. Scott Sheldon reported his �ndings and
potential options for the Board to consider regarding our district-owned properties.
 
Please click here to review the property redevelopment overview.
 
Four potential areas were presented as possible revenue generating options. Mr. Sheldon determined
there is potential alternate land use at four out of the seven locations in the district. They are as
follows: Sartorette Elementary School, the District O�ce, Metzler and the Fire House (Red Dog Shred).
The Board has not discussed the options presented but will do so during the September 19th general
Board meeting.
 
The options presented to the Board by Terra Realty advisors:
 

At Sartorette, entitle a portion of the site for residential development; Exchange for other real
property; or ground lease to developer.
At Metzler, there are two parcels of land that could be of interest for ground leases for potential
developers. These two parcels could be developed while still maximizing the building spaces
currently being leased.
At Houge (District O�ce) a potential option for consideration is moving the tenants of Metzler to
the Houge site and relocating the District O�ce to Metzler to provide a more centralized access to
District staff.
At Red Dog Shred (Fire House) options to consider are leasing the site to a developer for
commercial uses, exchange property for a District needed real property asset and/or income
property, or a new lease to a retail tenant of existing building.

 
Again, the Board will have further discussion at the September 19th meeting to consider and discuss
next steps and whether to pursue any of the options presented.

https://esb.cambriansd.org/Attachments/e61efd7f-ca75-4f56-9dca-a8c6c88c0541.pdf
https://s.smore.com/u/95f969d93637e8e705297beac5172cda.jpg



